
OCTOBER 2010 - Huletts Landing Post Office L2B4I

Thank you for such a wonderful summer season and for all

of your support throughout the year. Jennifer and I are

grateful for such a caring Community. We are both doing

wellwith our challenges. Many of you have asked us about

our Post Office and how to help keep it open. My best

advice is to use it as much as possible...buy stamps from us,

send out correspondence. We hope you have a warm, safe

and happy winter. We look forward to your return in the

Spring. Pam Stragnell

HOLIDAY STAMPS:

L. Now in inventory.

2. You can stop in and buy them or use the enclosed postage paid Stamps by Mail order form. We'll send

them right to your door for no additional charge. Every sale helps this office by showing revenue and

usefu I ness.

3. Two new designs for 2010 are shown below - Holiday Evergreens (a new Forever Book) and Angel

with Lute

4. Also available are the two designs from last year,Winter Holidays and

the Madonno and Child. {First class postage for a letter hasn't

changed from 44 cents over the last 1"7 months.)

5. Questions? Feelfree to call.
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Huletts Landing Post Office

Monday to Friday

8:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.

1:30 p.m. to 4:1-5 p.m.

Saturday 8:00 a.m. to 1l-:45 a.m.

5LB-499-2406


